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Puckett & Faraj





April 1, 2011


Kenneth F. Nicholson

Dear Nick, 


On the occasion of your one year anniversary with the Law Firm of Puckett & Faraj, PC, I would like to thank you for your efforts to support the Law Firm, your work with the clients, and your support of our sometimes painful growth into a functioning office. It is my pleasure to give you a pay raise in the amount of $192.31 biweekly, increasing your biweekly paycheck to $1923.08.  This is equivalent to an annual gross amount of $50,000.00. 

This pay increase will be effect beginning on April 8, 2011.  I look forward to another great year and continue to enjoy working with you. 






Sincerely, 







Neal A. Puckett, Esq.







Senior Partner  
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